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30/06/2021  09:40:142021/2178/P SUPPRT Conan Hales Dear Ms. Meynell,

On reviewing of planning application 2021/2178/P, I note that:

The design is consistent with the existing aesthetic.

The proposed extension is within government policy. 

Being overlooked by a 3 storey house on Lamble Street is less of a concern than being overlooked by the 

existing 10 storey Barrington Court on the same street.

More importantly, I am fully supportive of improving housing to encourage families to stay in the area and 

lowering ownership turnover. This promotes a diverse and stable community.

Thank you for taking time to review this comment.
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